
From  Dean Saitta <dsaitta@du.edu>  
Sent  Tuesday, September 18, 2007 8:27 am 

To  Cathy Jones <cjones@aaup.org>  
Cc  Marki LeCompte <marki@markilecompte.org> , Myron Hulen 

<mhulen@webaccess.net> , don.eron@hotmail.com , 
Suzanne.Hudson@colorado.edu , Indira Gupta <indira1vijay@yahoo.com> , 
ken bonetti <kenecon2004@yahoo.com> , Laura Connolly 
<Laura.Connolly@unco.edu> , Lucy Graca <lucygraca@comcast.net>  

Subject  Re: RE: Visit to Colorado 

Dear Cathy, 

It would be nice to receive the current accounting from the National AAUP’s 
Committee A regarding the Churchill, Anderson, Finkelstein, and Larudee cases.  
Especially Anderson and Larudee. I've posted all the AAUP documents I can find on 
our website, but I think some updating is in order.  Our membership would be very 
interested.  Will you have someone send me the short version on each of these 
cases? 
Dean 
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